
21st Sunday in Ordinary Time   
August 27, 2017             

 
       

                        Please join us in praying the Rosary in the Holy Spirit Chapel  this Sunday at 10:00 a.m.   

 

Altar  Servers Second Class  
The second class for Altar Servers will take place on Wednesday, August 30

th
  from  6:00  - 7:30 in the sacristy  

following the 5:30 Mass.  

 

First Friday Adoration 

First Friday Adoration will be held Friday, September 1st   from 8:30 A.M. and will close with Benediction at    

2:00 P.M.  Father Rubén will anoint the sick at the 8:00 a.m. Mass on that day. The exposition of the Blessed 

Sacrament will be in the Holy Spirit Chapel. Sign-up sheets are available at each entrance to the church.  There is 

ample room in the chapel for several adorers at any given time.  Please try to spend some time with Jesus so that he 

will never be left alone.   Indeed, Our Lord will be waiting for you. For additional information, please contact : 

Angela Cook (801)633-1242   

           

St. Paul’s Ladies Book Club 

St. Paul's Ladies Book Club has selected the following books for the September and October meetings:  September -

The Princes by Connor Grennan and October-The Glass Castle by Jeannette Walls.  Both books are available on 

Amazon.  Interested? Please contact Claudia Haydon at c.ehaydon23@gmail.com. 

 

Catholicism: The Pivotal Players   Class begins on Thursday, Sept. 7
th

 at 7 pm for six weeks 

“Bishop Barron is on a new journey to unlock the truth behind the Catholic Church's most influential people. You'll 

discover the places where St. Thomas Aquinas lived, learned, and wrote. Visit the countryside where St. Francis 

gathered a group of friars and revived the Church. See the places where St. Catherine of Siena ministered and 

prayed. Trek through England to where Bl. John Henry Newman and G.K. Chesterton left their mark and sparked an 

English Catholic revival. And through unprecedented HD footage, marvel at the extraordinary art of Michelangelo, 

from his David statue in Florence, to the Pietà at St. Peter's, to the Sistine Chapel.”             

If interested, please email Fr. Ruben at rmpatino@aol.com. The Pivotal Player, Volume 1-Study Guide can be 

purchased through Amazon.com or Wordonfire.com 

 

Birdies for Babies 

Saturday, September 9
th, 

 the Highland Lakes Pregnancy Resource Center will have their annual Gold “Fore” Life 

Tournament.  Call the Lighthouse Country Club at 325-388-6660 to sign up.  

Please pray for the Center and consider volunteering at the Marble Falls Center. 

 

Ladies Bible Study 

The second semester of the Ladies Bible Study will begin on Monday, September 11
th

 at noon, with an informal 

luncheon. Attendees are urged to bring a salad or dessert to share.   Our first full session on The Bible Timeline 

series narrated by Jeff Cavins will be lesson #15, on September 18
th

.  Each session is accompanied by a video that 

you can view after our discussion or at home online. If you have not yet signed up and would like to join the bible 

study please contact Pat Bentley at 281-546-1651 or bentleys@swbell.net.  We have ten lessons left on “The 

Timeline” which will conclude on November 13
th

. Hope you can join us. 

 

 

   ***Attention Lectors:  The 2018 Lector books are in!  Please sign for and pickup in the Sacristy *** 

Armed Forces Honor Garden 

The Flag Wall has been ordered and we have plaques, stars, and pavers that are still being ordered.  We will not stop 

taking orders until we run out of room.  Thank you for your generosity and for your support of this project.    

Forms for memorials and messages for the Plaques, Stars and Pavers are available at St. Paul’s parish office (830-

598-8342) or by going to the web site at http://stpaulshorseshoebay.org. The Memorial Stars are priced at $250; 5x3 

plaques at $200 or 15x5 plaques at $600; and paving stones (15x3) at $150 each .Other special memorial 

opportunities, including scripture quotes, are available and those interested should contact Father Patíño at the parish 

office.    Forms are available in Hecker Hall. 

 

Llano Holy Trinity Catholic Church 28
th

 Annual Fried Chicken Dinner 

Sunday, September 10, 2017  Eat - In, Take Out or Drive Thru. 708 Bessemer Avenue  Llano, Tx.  Tickets are 

$10.00 in advance  Ticket qualifies you for cash prizes on raffle drawing.  Need not be present to win. 

 

 

 
 

Children’s Faith Formation 2017 -2018 
It is once again time to sign-up for the 2017-2018 Faith Formation classes.  If you have a child in Kindergarten 

through 8th Grade, please contact us to get them registered.  Classes will be held in St. Paul's family life center 

starting at 9:30am - 10:20am.  The first class will be held on September 16th.  Please call or Keith Nesrsta @ 

214.693.4063 or email knesrsta@gmail.com to register.  

 

2017 Diocesan Women’s Conference 

“Healing the Body of Christ” theme of the DOA Second Annual Catholic Women’s Conference.  Saturday. 

September 23, 2017 7:30am – 4:00pm.  Contact:  Yolanda  Sanchez 512-949-2492 , Yolanda-

sanchez@austindiocese.org.  Don’t miss out space is limited. 

 

 

 
 

Like Peter in today’s Gospel, we can find that when we open our eyes to see, our ears to hear and our hearts to 

experience Jesus’ presence in our daily lives, God reveals himself to us.  Through your gifts to the Society of St 

Vincent de Paul, we can help others experience Jesus’ presence in their own lives.  

*** Next weekend:  SVDP Brown bag collection, funds are greatly needed.*** 
 
 

The Samaritan Grief Support Group 

The Samaritans will meet on Wednesday, September 13, 2017 at Russo's Restaurant at 11:30 a.m.  The Samaritans 

meet every 2nd Wednesday of the month. Please call Georgina Christy, 830.693.8001, if you have questions. 
 

Communion to the Sick, Homebound, or Hospitalized 

Our Community of St. Paul the Apostle serves those who are ill, homebound, or hospitalized. Know of someone 

who would like to receive Communion, or a visit, and is unable to be present at Sunday Mass, please contact Esther 

Ellis, emellis@nctv.com or (512) 694-8945. Our Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion will take care to 

maintain the confidentiality and dignity of the individual and will maintain contact with our pastor if that person is in 

need of sacramental anointing, the sacrament of reconciliation, or a pastoral visit. If the sick person cannot consume 

the host, but would like a visit, the Extraordinary Minister will conduct a visit and pray with that person. 

 

 

  

                     Thank  you for your generous contributions totaling $10,462.00             

THE SOCIETY OF ST VINCENT DE PAUL 

Conference of St. Paul/St. John Catholic Churches 

            Serving the needy in zip codes 78654 and 78657 

Phone (512) 755-3299 to request assistance or obtain information. 
 

Have you noticed our new sign yet?   Father Ruben Patino 
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Weekday Mass Schedule 

Aug.  26 John Marr + 5:30 p.m. Sept. 2 Hank Thomas Seekatz + 5:30 p.m. 

Aug. 27 Matea Cannatella + 8:30 a.m. Sept. 3 Beatrice Zarsky + 8:30 a.m. 

Aug. 27 Jim May + 10:30 a.m. Sept. 3 Bill Bedortha + 10:30 a.m. 

Aug. 30                                Kyle Smith + 5:30 p.m. Sept. 6 Holy Souls+ 5:30 p.m. 

Aug. 31 Dwayne Lean 8:00 a.m. Sept. 7 Jeff & Esther Ellis 8:00 a.m. 

Sept. 1 Patrick Ellis + 8:00 a.m. Sept. 8 Holy Souls+ 8:00 a.m. 

 

  Liturgical Ministers 
August  26   5:30 p.m.   

Lectors- Susan Fox, John Fox                       E.M. – Brenda Kerr, Jeanette Matzinger, Patricia Schoch  

Ushers- Ted Shetka, Phil Schoch           Sacristan and Altar Server- Gary Olfers   

           

August  27   8:30 a.m. 

Lectors – Jackie Scott, Diana Virdell          E.M. – Jane Marino, Valorie Becker, Pat Heilman 

Ushers – Dick Heilman, Jerry Kramer                  Sacristan & Altar Server –Joe Marino 

August  27   10:30 a.m. 

Lectors –Patty Gosselin, Paul Gosselin                E.M. – Veronica Cook, Robert Goodall, Grace Gless        

Ushers – Jack Gless, Tom Engler                         Sacristan & Altar Server – Guy Fournier 

 

Happy Birthday 
Happy birthday to Pauline Kramer who celebrates her birthday on August 27th; to Debbie Goodall whose birthday is 

August 30th; and to Patty Gosselin whose birthday is September 1st.  

Enjoy a wonderful day and a great year ahead.
 

                        

Happy Anniversary 
Happy Anniversary to Ed & Sally Stemac who will celebrate their 53rd anniversary on August 29

th
.  Mario & Teresa 

Solorio celebrate  44 years on September 1
st
; and Tom & Martha Burt celebrate 61

 
years on September 2

nd
. 

May God continue to bless your marriage. 

 

                                                                               Prayer Request 
Please pray for Lucia Calancea,  Frank Matzinger, Trisha Belota, Emily Fenlon, Bill Kiper, Marshall Ahr, John Ahr, 

Jon Norstrom, Marcus & Johnny Perez Families, Louise Wingate, Doreen Drinkard, Marian Averyt, Harry Kelly, 

Debbie Engler, John Swagart, Jenny Ramirez,  KK Rice, Ed Steiniger, Barbara Erlenmeyer, Stacey Ashbranner, Syl 

Gaisbauer, GiGi Fisher, Dave Daniels, Seawillow Schmidt, Jaime Campbell, Father Scott Mikkelson, Juanita 

Burson, Anita Fey, Jamie Enerson, Susan Robinson, Linda Baker Joe Jamail, Jody Jamail, Samantha Gosselin, 

Steven Patrick Kopenitz, Donia Caspersen, Michael Jamail and Jonathan Hulme, Taylor Shelton, Claire Blanchard, 

Adolfo Gracia Jr., Jennifer Ramirez and Pat and Chuck Bard.  Repose of the soul of Christine Bard.  

 

 

Please pray for those in our Armed Services 
Staff Sgt. Josh Zabierek        Master Sgt. Steven O. Wiley       Matthew Anderson, USN 

Army Spc. Warren Andrews    SFC Erick DeAlba          Lt. Christopher Carr 

Sgt. Corey K. Bradford        Staff Sgt. Adam Long               SFC Mary McLean 

1st Lt. Sean Zarsky, USAF    2
nd

 Lt. Hannah Zarsky           Branden Carlson 

 Major Andrew Bochat                Lt. Col. Maria Bochat     Cpl. James Balestrini  

 Captain Eric Barton                    Captain Heather Barton             LCDR Darby Gray 

Michael Cook                                     Tiffanie Boetchner                              Pvt. Ethan Cook 

 

                 St. Paul the Apostle Parish 
201 DALTON CIRCLE       P. O. BOX 8019     HORSESHOE BAY, TEXAS 78657 

                                                                                                         

                                MASSES 

Saturday at 5:30 p.m.     Sunday at 8:30 a.m. & 10:30 a.m. 

Wednesday at 5:30 p.m.  Thursday & Friday at 8:00 a.m. 

CONFESSIONS 

Wednesday & Saturday - 4:45 - 5:15 p.m. 

ADORATION 

First Fridays - 8:30 a.m. - 6:00 p.m., followed by Benediction 

 

Pastor:  Father Rubén Patiño, C.S.P.  email: rmpatino@aol.com 

Deacon: John De La Garza: 512-771-6627   inksgranite@yahoo.com 

Paulist Fathers: Website: www.paulist.org 

Parish Business Administrators: Sandy Gracia/Penny Breedlove 

Phone:  830-598-8342    

Office Hours: M-F 8:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

Church Email: stpaul@zeecon.com 

Parish Website: www.stpaulshorseshoebay.org 

 

PASTORAL COUNCIL 

President – Frank Trogus  830-596-8470 

Finance Council Chair  – Brian Limoges   806-886-0335 

Liturgical Ministries – Esther Ellis   512-694-8945   emellis@nctv.com 

Music – Mary Williams  325-388-9120 

 

 

 

 

Children’s Faith Formation -  Keith Nesrsta 214-693-4063 

Maintenance -   Homer Ahr   830-598-2991 

Finn Family Life Center -   Ed & Pam Wenzel 214-263-4423 

The Samaritans…reaching out:  Georgina Christy  830-693-8001                          

 Social Activities – WWICS/Social - Claudia Haydon  830-598-9364 

Communications – Pat Schoch 830-22-2201 

Benevolence  – open 

RCIA - open 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Word from Servant of God Isaac Hecker, Founder of the Paulist Fathers 
 
“Friendship is a deep faith in God. He that loves God has Gods love which embraces all and is in all. 
Blessed are they who find this treasure before it is too late. Blessed are they who devote themselves 
from their Youth to the love of God alone.”                                                                                                                     
[Diary, February 26, 1845] 
 

If you have asked Father Hecker to pray for you or another person who is ill, and you believe 

something miraculous has happened, please phone Father Paul Robichaud, CSP,  

at 202-269-2519 and tell him your story. 

 

 St. Vincent de Paul Help Line: 512-755-3299 
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